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Dear Parent/Caregiver 
 

Years 7, 8, 9 and 10 Parent Teacher Evening 
 
On Wednesday 23 July 2014 there will be a Parent Teacher Evening held at Henry Kendall High School in 
the Hall.  It will commence at 4:00pm and conclude at 7:30pm. 
 

A Parent Interview Appointment Sheet will be included in the report folder coming home today.  As from 
Monday 14 July 2014 students will be able to confirm an interview appointment time with their teachers. 
 

I cordially invite you to take up this opportunity to discuss your child’s progress. 
 
If you are unable to make the Parent Teacher evening, and would like to discuss your child’s academic 
progress, please feel free to contact the Year Adviser or Deputy Principal. 
 
Next year bookings will be available to be made on-line. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
Robert Cox 
Deputy Principal 
 
27 June 2014 
 

Principal – Andrew Backhouse 


